
Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

of Victoria’s 100-per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kilometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within  

Na-Cho Nyak Dun. The property is accessible 
by road year-round and is connected to Yukon 
Energy Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a 

employing 350-400 people. 

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

MESSAGE FROM THE 
PRESIDENT & CEO

 

H A P P Y  H O L I D A Y S
It has been an eventful year for Victoria Gold at the Eagle 
Gold Mine and our Dublin Gulch exploration camps and our 
team extends its sincere appreciation to Yukoners for your 
support in 2021.

We recognize all the achievements gained this year have been 
made possible with the continued support and involvement of 
our employees and contractors and our business, community 
and First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun partners.

We continue to maintain strict COVID-19 precautions as the 
health and safety of our workforce and all Yukoners remain at 
the forefront in all our operations. Together, we can help to 
keep our community safe and healthy.

Looking ahead to 2022, the Victoria Gold Yukon Student 
Encouragement Society is excited to host the Every Student, 
Every Day Northern Lights Gala on January 22 in Whitehorse 
and in partnership with Yukon individuals, businesses and 
educators, continuing our efforts to raise funds and awareness 
towards increasing student attendance in classrooms 
throughout the territory.

The entire Victoria Gold team looks forward to 2022 and to 
the continued benefits and opportunities that success at the 
Eagle Gold Mine can provide Yukoners.

From my family to yours, I wish you much health and 
happiness this holiday season and extend our very best wishes 
to you all in the New Year.

Happy holidays from John, Tara, Klondike Kate and the entire Victoria Gold family.

John McConnell
President & CEO
Victoria Gold Corp

Sincerely,


